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21 July 1993

REQUESTS TO PLANNING COMMITTEE

The following was decided by the Planning Committee and the Negotiating Council:

1.1 No public hearing would be held or oral Reports heard.  The Negotiating Council has
reiterated on Tuesday 20 July that the general rule is written submissions.  If, however, a
Technical Committee needs further amplification on a written submission, it can decide to
invite a submitting party to elaborate on the written submission.

1.2 The Negotiating Council appointed a “political” sub-Committee on Wednesday 21 July
1993 to deal with processing of the Draft Bill, with specific reference to clauses 7, 16, 17,
18.3 and 21.  This sub-committee was also charged with your [Technical Committee’s]
requests of 14 and 21 July, as well as advising the Planning Committee on the drafting of
the Electoral Bill.  The sub-committee consists of:

Mr Ken Andrew (Convenor)
Mr S.G. Mothibe
Mr P Maduna
Mr D Schutte
Mr B Desai
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